
 

 

WQ.149/2021 

 

WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR INFRASTRUCTURE 

BY SENATOR S.W. PALLETT 

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON TUESDAY 6th APRIL 2021 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 13th APRIL 2021 

 

 

Question 

 

In relation to ‘Le Port Car Park, St. Peter: rescindment of parking restrictions’ (P.33/2019), adopted by the 

States Assembly on 21st May 2019, will the Minister advise – 

 

(a) what work, if any, has been carried out to implement the proposition; and 

(b) what consultation, if any, has taken place with the Comité des Connétables and other key 

stakeholders to identify and agree a list of designated areas for motorhome use around the Island? 

 

 

Answer 

 

(a)  In accordance with the requirements in part (b) of P.33/2019 officers have prepared an outline Resident  

Overnight Stay and Campervan & Motorhome Parking Permit Scheme, including a proposed list of 

designated areas for motorhome use around the island. 

 

(b)  The Comité des Connétables are due to review the materials detailed above on Monday 12th April. 

 

 

 

 


